

NORTH DAKOTA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS

Duane Houdek Executive Secretary and Treasurer

> Lynette McDonald Deputy Executive Secretary

Established 1890

Phone (701) 328-6500 • Fax (701) 328-6505 418 E Broadway Ave, Suite 12 • Bismarck, ND 58501-4086 www.ndbomex.com

November 9, 2010

Cheryl Sullenger PO Box 781045 Wichita, KS 67278

RE:

Lori Lynn Thorndike, DO

Dear Ms. Sullenger:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your complaint letter.

Thuled

At this point we are soliciting additional information regarding the complaint against Dr. Thorndike. All of this information will be forwarded to the members of one of the Board's investigative panels who will decide whether formal proceedings should be brought against this physician. This matter will be discussed during the next meeting of the Panel. That meeting is scheduled to be held on November 18, 2011. I will contact you again after a decision has been made regarding the disposition of this case.

Sincerely,

Duane Houdek

Executive Secretary

DH/md

PINGGLETA

provestigative panels who will declare synthese forms; proceen use should be brought against the physician. The creater well be discussed during the months of the Fanel. That meeting is accounted to be neld on Movember 18, 2011. I will contact you again effer a decision has been must regarding the disposition of this case.